andie Martel

From: Beverley <beverleydomet@gmail.com>
Sent: Sunday, October 6, 2024 5:11 PM

To: CouncilAll

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Pickleball comments

Dear Ross Town Council Members,

Pickleball has seen a remarkable rise in popularity within Ross, quickly becoming a beloved activity for
residents of all ages. The public courts have been a hub for this growing community, providing a space
for families, friends, and neighbors to gather, connect, and stay active. Given this surge in interest, |
believe itis crucial that the unrestricted use of our public courts be preserved, if not expanded.

As someone who uses the courts multiple times a week for both classes and pick-up games, | have
witnessed firsthand the sport’s positive impact. | have reconnected with many neighbors at the
courts. Pickleball also offers a fun and active way for families like mine, to bond and stay healthy.

That said, | understand why private courts are under scrutiny. | thinks a pickleball court application
should be treated like a pool or sport court application. | do not like the 250' from lot line - that means
only residents with huge lots can have a pickleball court. It's about balancing property rights with
neighbor peace!

Thank you for your attention to this!
Beverley Domet

1 Ridgeview Dr.
Ross,CA



